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AGRICULTURAL 20 kg

 AMBUSH® 1% GRANULAR

Insecticide

 READ LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

 GUARANTEE:  permethrin 1%

 REGISTRATION NO. 17673 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

ZENECA Agro, a business of ZENECA Corp. 
#250, 3115 - 12th Street NE
Calgary, Alberta T2E 7J2

 A93/A-1

 PRECAUTIONS

This product is toxic to fish. Do not contaminate ponds,
lakes, streams or rivers.  DO NOT APPLY BY AIRCRAFT.  Do not
apply within 15 meters of fishery productive bodies of water
or waterfowl habitats.

FIRST AID

If in contact with eyes, wash with plenty of clean water for
at least 15 minutes and see physician.  If on skin, wash with
soap and water.  If swallowed, induce vomiting and see
physician.

EMERGENCY TELEPHONE NUMBER

All hours, 1-800-327-8633 ONLY for health and environmental
information.



DISPOSAL

Thoroughly empty the contents of the container into the
application device. Make the empty container unsuitable for
further use.  Dispose of the container in accordance with
provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact
the regional office of Environmental Protection, Environment
Canada.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Product Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

DIRECTIONS 

Ground Application Only

SWEET AND FIELD CORN:  European Corn Borer - Apply using
granular applicators on high clearance equipment so granules
fall into whorl.

Application Rates

Rate 90 g/100 m row

Row Spacing 76 cm 81 cm 86 cm 91 cm 97 cm 102 cm

kg/ha 11.7 11.1 10.6 10.0 9.4 8.8

For first generation borers, apply no later than when the
first feeding is seen on the foliage or apply according to the
adult flight monitoring data provided by the local
agricultural authority.  For sweet corn, repeat in 5 to 10
days to ensure adequate protection.  In some areas, protection
from second generation borers may be necessary.  Apply before
tassels begin to appear in the whorls or according to the
monitoring data provided by the local agricultural authority. 
For sweet corn, a repetition of above treatment may be
required in 5 to 10 days for continued protection.  Once
larvae enter the stalk, control is not possible.  Late season
sweet corn ear protection may not be adequate in two
generation areas.



NOTICE TO BUYER 

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out in
the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

AMBUSH is a registered trademark of Imperial Chemical
Industries PLC, England,
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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